
 
 

Quick Tips for Successful 4-H Enrollment 
 

The formal sign up to join 4-H at the county level is needed for contact information and project 
selection.  Please do not submit your online enrollment until you have selected your projects for the 

current year. The county deadline for online enrollment is March 1, 2024.   
 

NEW FAMILIES 
 

Only families participating in Ohio 4-H for the first time should create a new family profile 
 

• Visit this direct link to enroll: http://v2.4honline.com or search Ohio 4-H 2.0 Online to be 
directed to the link  
 

• Click “Don’t have an account” and proceed with setting up you account and enrolling  
 

• Your family information must be associated with a valid email address as it will be your future 
log-in and you will receive 4-H communication at this address 
 

• If you would like to add an additional email address for communication (for example, 
teens/second parent email address) – include it with the member profile  

 

• If you are an 18-year-old member – enroll as youth not as an adult  
 

• Cloverbud members – add project 710 Cloverbud Activities 
 

RETURNIG FAMILIES 
 

• Visit this direct link to enroll: http://v2.4honline.com or search Ohio 4-H 2.0 Online to be 
directed to the link  

 

• DO NOT CREATE A NEW PROFILE – you already have one.  Enter the email address on 
file (likely the one you receive 4-H emails from) and password from previous years and log in  

 

• If you would like to add an additional email address for communication (for example, 
teens/second parent email address) – include it with the member profile  

 

• If you are an 18-year-old member – enroll as youth not as an adult  
 

• Cloverbud members – add project 710 Cloverbud Activities 
 

 
Once your enrollment has been approved, you will not be able to make any changes to your account – 
all project changes will need to be made by contacting Erica (bowers.360@osu.edu) by April 1, 2023.  

 

• Any questions or need additional help?  View the step-by-step enrollment guide on our website 
- https://go.osu.edu/enrollmentinformation 

 

• Still need help?  Give us a call at 419-586-2179, email Beth (guggenbiller.23@osu.edu) or 
Erica (bowers.360@osu.edu)  
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Livestock Enrollment/Entry…What’s the Difference?  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

  

 

 
• Enrollment into 4-H and your 

livestock project 
 

• You are enrolling for what specie 
you will show at the fair 

 
• “Yes, I want to be in 4-H and 

need all the information for the 
following specie” 

 

Due March 1st 

 
• Enrollment into the Junior Fair 

 
• You are entering exactly what 

animals you are bringing to the 
fair 
 

• “Yes, I am coming to the fair and 
bring these animals for these 
exact classes” 

 

Due July 8, 2024  


